
 

28TH OCT  
BAREFOOT 
BOWLS 
P&C Parent Event 
Join us for some adult only fun as we celebrate being parents at 
Melville Primary School and say thanks to all those that have 
supported us throughout the year. There will be bowling, barefeet, 
food, cheap drinks, raffles, prizes and music, plus a few special 
presentations.  

We hope to see you all there for a few ends on the green. 

Tickets $20  

 

28.10.2017 
5pm till late 

──── 

Fun, food and 
frivolity. And, of 
course, bowling! 

──── 

Melville 
Bowling Club  

592 Canning Hwy 

──── 
Raffles and prizes, 

some special 
presentations. 

──── 

Proudly sponsored 
by … 

MEVILLE PRIMARY 
SCHOOL P&C 
ASSOCIATION 

mevillepspandc@gmail.com 

Find us on Facebook 

 

 


